
 
 
 

 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

12/20 1 April 2020 

 
 

CHANGE OF LANDFILL HOURS 
 
 

Advice received from the Australia Government that over 70s should remain 
home, the Shire of Christmas Island staff numbers at work have been reduced. 
                                    
Consequently, the Shire of Christmas Island Landfill hours have change to the 
following. 
 
                      
                                  Monday to Friday   7.30am to 4.00pm 
 
                                             Sunday         3.00pm to 5.00pm 
 
 
For further information please contact the Manager Works, Services and Waste, 
Mr Graeme Hedditch by email: wswmanager@shire.gov.cx or on 9164 8300 (ext. 
230) or Mob: 0439 215 306.  
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  
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